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PO. Box 8665 Level 1, 104 Riccarton Rd. Riccarton, Christchurch New Zealand  Ph. 03.348_2766 Fx. 03_348.2877

E-mail . webmaster@chchkorean.org  wwwi.chchkorean.org

26 April 2006

Christchurch City Council
Christchurch

Attention: LTCCP rtment

Dear Sir / Madam

Re: -Term Council Community Plan

We, as the officers of the Korean Society in Christchurch wish to submit the following proposals on

behalf of all Korean residents in Christchurch:

1. The first generation of the Korean immigrants in Christchurch who form the larger part of the
5,000 or so Korean residents in Christchurch, due to their age, have difficulties communicating
in English, especially if it departs from a normal day-to-day conversation. As such, we feel that
it is imperative that the Council recruit at least one full-time Korean employee, as this will prove
to be a much more effective avenue for communication.

2. It would be fair to begin from a premise that businesses owned by immigrants who have come
from countries that do not use English as their first language struggle to compete with the local
Kiwi businesses simply because of the fact that their lack of English severely limits the
potential pool of customers to those who 'sp@ak the same language. Therefore we would like to
see the Council take a proactive approach, by sefting aside a quota for immigrant-owned
businesses, for all types of purchases that the Council makes, for instance, office products or
services. This will ensure a boost in morale for immigrants and facilitate integration into the

local society.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Yoon - President

Eugene Chang - Vice President




